
Congratulations to Gina Hunt for 
Winning the Gift Basket raffled off 

by the Working Women's Committee.

This year the Working Women's Committee raised $430 to purchase 
canned goods and other needed grocery items for Holiday Food Baskets 
to give to  Members who need help.
The Committee will be shopping on the morning of December 21, 2016 
and distributing the Baskets on the evening of December 21, 2016

The Committee shopped for and delivered 10 large baskets to members 
in need.

Once again Congratulations to Gina Hunt and a big “Thank you” to all 
members of the Working Women's Committee for all of their hard work.

Merry Christmas and Happy New Year
to Everyone.

D'Ann Johnson, Chair
Local 514 Working Women's Committee
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